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Arizona FCCLA is excited for the return of the very successful  
Pre-SLC Workshop. This workshop will provide the opportunity 
for advisers to plan for the State Leadership Conference 
Competitive Events. Advisers will receive assistance utilizing the 
updated conference registration system, build teams of students 
and register for the events to adhere to new requirements from 
the National Office. 

This informative workshop session will be repeated and offered 
2 different times to accommodate advisers’ varied schedules. 
There is no cost for this workshop. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Andrew Kuntz, State 
Adviser, at director@azfccla.org or (602) 542-3040. 

  
FEBRUARY 5 

3:30 – 5:30 PM 
 

 
FEBRUARY 6 
9:00 – 11:00 AM 

 
 

www.azfccla.org/pre-slc-workshop 

mailto:director@azfccla.org
http://www.azfccla.org/pre-slc-workshop

